
PTO Newsletter, 3-23-2018 
  
Dear Parents, 
 
We wanted to say CONGRATULATIONS! To our amazing kids who participated in The 
Tempest last night.  They did such a great job. Thank you to Leisha Black, Shana Heyn, and 
Serena Heyn for directing and organizing the play.  They do such a great job every year.  Also 
thank you to all the parents who volunteered in every capacity.  You are all amazing! 
  
Art Night “Outside the Box”- 
Canyon Rim Academy’s annual Art Night is fast approaching.  Mark your calendars. This year it 
will be on Friday, April 20th 6:00 to 8:00 PM.  We would love to have some extra hands in the 
different activities so please go to Sign Up Genius to volunteer.  It should be a really fun night. 
This year our theme will be “Outside the Box”.  We will be focusing on “Outsider” artists.  On 
the same note, we could use some extra Hot Wheel cars.  If you have any toy cars laying 
around you no longer want, please throw them in the box outside the office.  If you have any 
questions about Art Night feel free to contact Amanda Moore. Hope we see you there. 
For questions email Mandy Moore- aelvisj@mac.com 
  
BOX TOPS- 
We are onto our next goal of trying to reach 12,000 box tops so keep bringing them in. If you 
can please make sure the box tops expire after 6/10/18, that would be so helpful. We have 
found a lot of expired box tops when being sorted. 
  
AMAZON- 
Just another reminder when shopping on amazon to please go through the link on 
www.canyonrimacademy.org. It’s an easy way to bring in extra money for our kids. 
  
Thanks again for all your support in our awesome school! Hope you have a great week! 
Jill and Michelle 
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